Dear partner, 
  
we would like to inform you that we have got an update concerning our linguistic requirements for ERASMUS+ incoming exchange students at TU Wien: 
  
To be accepted for an exchange stay at TU Wien, students are required to submit a language certificate either German level B1 or English level B1 from now on. Regarding applications for the winter term 2018/19 we are still going to accept German language certificates level A2 but from summer term 2019 on a B1 level will be obligatory. 
 
If students are planning to take courses in German language, they have to submit a proof of their language competence, at least level B1. Certificates that are accepted: certificate of a language school B1 or higher, ÖSD-Certificate B1 or higher, secondary education diploma in German, Confirmation of their University. However, students should consider that excellent German skills at level B1-B2 are required, to the extent that they can follow lectures and pass exams in German. 
  
If students are planning to take courses in English language, they are supposed to upload a proof of their language competence that has to be at least B1. Certificates that are accepted: certificate of a language school B1 or higher, secondary education diploma in English, Confirmation of their University. 
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